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Thompson, Sean (ECY)

From: Greene, Mike <mike.greene@svz.com>

Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2016 8:55 AM

To: Thompson, Sean (ECY)

Subject: electronic leak detection due February 1, 2017

Sean:  

   May I have an extension to the deadline of 2-1-2017 to 3-15-2017. The leak detention company would like the lagoon 

as full as possible for the best result and the first of March would work for this. And it would give us 2 weeks to get the 

survey results to you. 

Leak Location Services, Inc. 

San Antonio Texas 

 

I have a proposal from the company and we are trying to schedule their trip to Othello, Washington. 

 

Thanks 

 
Best regards, 
 
Mike Greene 
EHS Coordinator 
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This message, including any attachments, is confidential, privileged and for the sole benefit of the person(s) or entity to whom it was intended to be addressed. If 
you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender by return e-mail and destroy this message. You may not copy, disclose, distribute or deliver this 
message or its contents to anyone, nor use it for your own or someone others benefit. Any opinions in this message are those of the sender, and are not 
necessarily reflective of the company's policies. Although this message and its attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defect, it is the 
responsibility of the recipient to ensure that these are virus free and no responsibility is accepted by the company for any loss or damage arising from receipt or 
use thereof. The company is not responsible for the timely and correct receipt of this message. Furthermore you are notified that any and all liability of the 
company is limited to the amount which is paid out in the matter concerned under the insurance coverage of the company. 

  


